
 

 

 

WELCOME TO 
SUMMER TERM 1  

Starts: Monday 
17th April  

Ends: Friday 26th 
May at 3:00pm 

 

Which class will 
win the attendance 

race this term? 
Year 5 won last 

term with 11 
points.  

 

 

 

Stay connected 
with ParentMail 

 

NEWSLETTER  
FRIDAY 5TH MAY 2023 

CORONATION CELEBRATION  

Today, all our children had a huge celebration for King 
Charles’ Coronation which will take place on Saturday 6th 
May 2023. We all had a wonderful day dressed in our red, 
white and blue clothing, playing on bouncy castles, eating 

ice creams and having an amazing picnic lunch. 
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Are you connected 
on our Class Dojo 

group?  

Get in touch for 
any support. 

 

 

 

Turn your alerts 
on! 
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Attendance Race! 

Reception: 90.74% 

Year 1: 99.17% 1st Place 

Year 2: 95.98% 

Year 3: 97.03% 3rd Place 

Year 4: 97.44% 2nd Place 

Year 5: 95.06%  

Year 6: 94.12% 

At St. Bridget’s we strive for 100% attendance every week, 
the greater the attendance, the greater the achievement.  

CORONATION CELEBRATION BUFFET!  



 

 

 

WELCOME TO 
SUMMER TERM 1  

Starts: Monday 
17th April  

Ends: Friday 26th 
May at 3:00pm 

 

Need to get in 
touch?  

Contact us on: 
01946 820320 

Or drop us an 
email on; 

admin@st-bridgets
-pri.cumrbia.sch.uk 

 

Take a look at our 
website!  

https://www.st-
bridgets-

pri.cumbria.sch.uk/ 
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P.E. Dates for this term 
 

Monday - Year 1 and Year 3  
Tuesday - Year 2 and Year 6 
Wednesday - Reception and Year 1 
Swimming on Wednesday for Year 4 and Year 5  
Forest School on Thursday for Year 5 - CANCELLED 11/05 
Cricket on Friday for Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Dates for your diary… 

School will be closed on Monday 8th May 2023 for the    
Coronation Bank Holiday. 

We will return to school as normal on Tuesday 9th May 
2023 at 8:45am. 

Year 6 statutory tests (SATs) will commence on Tuesday 9th 
May and conclude on Friday 12th May 2023. 

Year 4 multiplications test will take place between 5th–16th 
June 2023.  

Year 2 statutory tests (SATs) will commence the week  

beginning 15th May 2023. 

KIDZFIT WORKSHOP will take place on Monday 22nd May 
for the whole school. 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Test will commence the week  

beginning 12th June 2023. 

School Uniform 

The deadline for uniform orders with free delivery to school 
for September 2023 is Friday 23rd June. 
 
Please order uniform directly from One Identity. 
https://www.oneidentity.co.uk/st-bridgets-egremont/ 

https://www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk/
https://www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk/
https://www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk/
https://www.oneidentity.co.uk/st-bridgets-egremont/
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Allergy Warning! 
 

We are a kiwi and 
nut free school due 
to severe allergies, 
please be mindful 

of this. 
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Thought of the Week… 

“Believe in yourself and all that you are. Know that there is 
something inside you that is greater than any obstacle.”  

– Christian D. Larson  

Mrs Newby attended a special event this week to celebrate 
Gary McKee’s achievements during his 365 day marathon.  
St. Bridget’s have received a certificate of recognition for 
supporting Gary on 2 of his runs last year.  

We are proud of our children who ran alongside him and 
our amazing community who supported Gary throughout -
whilst benefitting 2 wonderful charities.  



Curriculum in Action  
Check out our website for all of our blog posts:  

https://www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk/blog 

Hi Mrs Smith,  
 
I just wanted to write to you to say what a great afternoon I've had with the St 
Bridget's swimming team at the inaugural Copeland schools swimming gala.  

Despite doing all their swimming lessons in the smaller St Bees school pool,  

everyone of the team stepped and attacked the larger 25m Copeland pool with 
great gusto.  

Whilst St Bridget's may not have won the overall competition; our swimmers 
could not be faulted for their team spirit, enthusiasm and hard work in every 
event. 

The school should be very proud of the team and I hope the swimmers enjoyed 
the event as much as I did.  
 

Kind Regards  
 
Mark Newby 
SEND Governor  

Some of our Year 5 and Year 6 pupils had taken part in 
a swimming gala this week, up at Copeland  

Swimming Pool. 

Each and every child who participated did amazingly.  

Please see above feedback regarding the event from our 
SEND Governor, Mark Newby.  

https://www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk/blog





















